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February 27, 2015 
 
BY FAX & BY COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2701 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Board File No. EB-2014-0055  
Algoma Power Inc. --- 2015 Cost of Service  

Energy Probe – Costs Submission Clarification 
 
Pursuant to the Decision and Order, January 8, 2015, Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy 
Probe) filed its Costs Submission in the EB-2014-0055 proceeding on February 9, 2015. 
 
Energy Probe has reviewed the Costs objection letter from Algoma Power dated February 13, 
2015 and the reply filed by the Algoma Coalition on February 26, 2015. As a matter of 
clarification in respect of the first full paragraph on Page 3 of the letter from Mr. Harmar of 
Wishart Law Firm LLP, please note that, in compliance with Rule 6.11 of the Ontario Energy 
Board’s Practice Direction on Cost Awards, the consultants representing Energy Probe do not 
claim time spent travelling. 
 
Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David S. MacIntosh 
Case Manager 
 
cc.  Tim Harmar, Wishart Law Firm LLP (By email) 

Andrew Taylor, The Energy Boutique (By email) 
 Randy Aiken, Aiken & Associates (By email) 
   Interested Parties (By email) 
 


